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Year 11 are coming to the end of their GCSE examinations and this means that we will be soon 
moving to our end of year formal exams. Every year group starting with Year 10, will be sitting 
their exams in the main Sports Hall. These exams are important for many reasons.

• To inform groupings.
• To inform exam paper levels.
• To capture the progress your child has made.

Families are to aid their child in preparing for these exams by referring to the Study 
Guide document which has been referred to throughout this year.

• Those in KS3 should refer to page 7 which includes links to 
our Knowledge Organisers which includes links to the 
curriculum in which the exams will be based around.

• Those in Year 10 should be discussing with their Subject 
Teachers on what topics they will be studying including 
past GCSE papers. They should also be referring to page 2 
of the Study Guide to see which GCSE exam board they 
are following.

These arrangements are a vital part of their development and preparation for success and are carried out 
under strict exam conditions.
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